
  
 
Statutory consultation on Highways England’s proposed A12 
Chelmsford to A120 widening scheme.  
 
All documents are all available on the Highways England’s Website 
Highways England website. 
 
The consultation will run for eight weeks from Tuesday 22 June to 
Monday 16 August 2021. You can respond using one of the following 
methods: 
 

• Online via the response form at www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A12 

• Complete the consultation response form available from the pick-
up points listed below and return the form to FREEPOST A12 
WIDENING 

• Email your response to 
A12ChelmsfordA120wide@highwaysengland.co.uk 

• Write to Highways England at FREEPOST A12 WIDENING  
 
One of the best ways to find out more about the proposals is to visit the 

virtual exhibition which will be available online from today here. This 

can be accessed at any time convenient to you. The virtual exhibition 

includes all the materials that you would be able to find at a public 

exhibition, such as maps and environmental information. The website 

also details of  webinars, pick-up-points and public information events.  
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